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Roberta DiMezza

From: Robin Boyer <robin.boyer@mail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 19, 2025 2:22 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Harters Law

I fully support the passing of Harters Law. It is unexceptable that abusive adults can get away with abusing children 
simply because " Time ran out" on being able to charge them. 
 
Robin Boyer 
 


